CHESTERBROOK ACADEMY OF WASHINGTON TWP.



NEWSLETTER

August 2024

HOURS OF OPERATION 7:00am - 6:00pm MARK YOUR CALENDAR

8/29 Last day of Summer Camp 8/30 School Closed-Staff In Service

9/2 School Closed-Labor Day

Dress To Impress

8/15 Spirit Wear Day

Infants-Blue Toddler B-Green Beginner B-White Jr. Camp-Gray Toddler A-Yellow Beginner A-Black Intermediates-Red Sr. Camp-Orange







Feeling the Summer Breeze

Is it really August already? It feels like this summer has come and gone - but man, has it been a good one! It's not quite over yet, but we are still starting to look back at all the wonderful times we've had. On behalf of the entire staff, We do want to take a moment to say thank you for all of your support in making Summer Camp 2024 so great. Our summer success would not be possible without your assistance in getting your child adequately prepared for each day of excitement, and we thank you for that time. I hope that your child has had as much fun with us as we've had with them! With a new school year right around the corner, please remember to contact us if your child's schedule will be changing in September. This includes increasing the number of days of attendance and/or changing the days in which he/she attends. Early notice of these changes will help us to ensure accurate counts and proper staffing in each classroom for the fall season - which we are already looking forward to kicking off! Thank you always for your ongoing support of our school and our camp!

Jeanine Simone- Principal

one- Principal Adriane Kelly- Assistant Principal

sewell.chesterbrookacademy.com